
Greetings! 
 
George Koopmans will be officiating for this Sunday’s 
Remembrance Day Service.  
 
Thank-you to this Sunday’s volunteers: 
 
Elder in charge: Anna-Marie Hancock 
Scripture Reader: Dawn Knowles 
Sound Operator: Pat Evans 
Greeter: Anne Maier 
Coffee Hosts: Linda Kisell and Marg McCulley 
PowerPoint Operator: Kathy Nielsen 
Minutes for Mission: No Reading this week 
 
 

 
Special Announcement from the Finance 

Committee: 
We would like to let you know that offerings are 

down substantially for 2024.  We rely on your 
generosity to support our church, please give as you 

are able to.  Every gift is greatly appreciated! 
 
Thanks! 
 
  



Westminster United Church is still accepting 
donations of food and toiletry items on behalf of 
the Medicine Hat Chaplaincy. The donation bin is 
located in the Narthex. These items help struggling 
college students and are in great demand. 
 
 


